Maxima Employment Service

[bookmark: _GoBack]They are a specialised, not for profit employment services organisation dedicated to supporting jobseekers and finding them meaningful work.
At this difficult time, Maxima is committed to assisting the community wherever they can – and they have provided us with the following information to forward to you. 
 
	

	We understand that many industries have had to lay off or reduce hours for thousands of staff, and many of those staff may not have had any prior need to access Centrelink.  
The lines outside Centrelink Offices, where attendance at an office is not always essential, is evidence that there are a lot of people in our communities that could use some assistance and support.
Maxima has over 30 years’ experience in working with people with medical conditions, disabilities or injuries to assist them in preparing for and finding employment, upskilling and negotiating the Centrelink system.  
In the current COVID 19 crisis, mental health, anxiety and depressive illnesses will affect many people who could make use of our assistance.
If you need help in finding alternative employment at this time, we can provide: 
•             Help in navigating the Centrelink system
•             Help in preparing for a new job, including training and re-skilling
•             Help in finding a new job and, once employed,
•             Ongoing assistance and support 
This a free service to you. Maxima is a not-for-profit provider, supported by Australian Government funding.
Our staff are available, and we have put systems in place to be able to register and assist you either by phone or online.
if you would like our assistance, please give our friendly staff a call on 1300 629 462 or visit our website at Maxima.com.au 
 



